
 
 

 
Remember – this is our neighbourhood and our 

environment.   Help us to protect it. 
 

The next meeting of the Steering Group will be held on 
Wednesday 10th October 2018 from 6pm in the 

Tregrehan Methodist Centre. 
 
 

 
 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at this next meeting.  We 
do need your input and all are very welcome.   

We should be able to bring you more policies for the area which will cover our 
views on green spaces, tourism, transport and our environment.  These – after 
debate and scrutiny by some very helpful people at Cornwall Council – will form 
more bricks in the wall to protect the place we all live in.  When they are ready 
you will be able to see them on the Carlyon Parish website.  Later in the process 
they will be part of the Neighbourhood Plan which will be subject to a local 
referendum which, if approved, will be referred to in future planning decisions.  

We will also have some very positive news about how your input has proved of 
immense value in a recent planning decision. 

If you want to become involved and/or feel you have a skill which would be useful 
then do get in touch by seeing your local representative or emailing us at 
carlyonplan@btinternet.com   

You can also see all our latest news and information on our Facebook page 
https://www.facebook.com/carlyonparish or on the Carlyon Parish website 
www.carlyon-pc.gov.uk as well as on the Parish noticeboards.  
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